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Title
Review Projects for Grant Opportunities

Recommended Action
Move to recommend projects for Safe Routes to School and Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety Program
grant opportunities from the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

Report
Issue:
Consider staff’s recommendation and provide a recommendation to Council on grant project
priorities.

Staff Contact:
Randy Wesselman, Transportation Engineering and Planning Manager, Public Works Transportation,
360.753.8477.

Presenter(s):
Sophie Stimson, Senior Planner, Public Works Transportation

Background and Analysis:
This year, combined funding for WSDOT’s Safe Routes to School and Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety
programs is $8 million statewide. The City leverages existing funding as matches for grants, in order
to be more competitive.

Neighborhood/Community Interests (if known):
Several projects recommended by staff for grant funding have been requested by the public.

Options:
1. The committee may accept staff’s recommendations.
2. The committee may suggest alternative projects.

Financial Impact:
Match levels depend on projects selected. Matching funds will come from Capital Facilities Plan
programs.
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